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6th September 2024

This week’'s
adventures...

Welcome back to the new school year! Although the

summer already feels like a distant memory, everyone

seems well-rested and full of energy for the new term.
Our new Reception children have settled in well - already
getting used to the routines and structures of school.
Year 6 have been with their Reception buddies at
lunchtimes and in the playground - well done to all of
Year 6 who have been so kind and patient!

Because we spent time on transition before the holidays,
children have been straight into curriculum - it is science
week this week which has been full of experiments and
enquiry.

Lunchtime - Grab Bags

Don’t forget that children can
order a grab bag at lunchtjn
sandwich, drink, fruit and
treat. Whilst the wea
good, grab bags can
out5|de to eat in a

supervisors.

We have welcomed new staff members Mr. O’'Neill, Mrs Elliott
and Mrs Wordley to the Steeton team this year
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Book Houses Uniform

We have 2 book houses in the We play out a lot! Please write
playgrounds: 1 just inside the your child’s name in EVERY item
main gates and 1 in the bottom of uniform - including coats - as
playground. Feel free to borrow it is very difficult to return
or swap anything you would like anything without a name to its
to read at home. owner. Thank you
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Steeton Superstars

These children have gone above and beyond this weeK

Umaamah Khan Safa Saeed

Williom Harris
Fraser Simpson

Zokaria Khan

Whole of Preston Bishop
Maple class Erin Zico
Ellis Fearnley
Hasnain
Abrar
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Cashpot

Dates for the diary...
for Schools

19/09/2024 - Individual Photo Day

20/09/2024- Forest School for Silver Birch

24/09/2024- Cross Country after-school at Asda have launched a scheme to
South Craven donate money to school. Every
27/09/2024- Forest School for Holly time you shop, be sure to use
the Asda Awards app, select
Steeton Primary School and
0.5% of what you spend will be
donated to school! This does

not cost you anything. The

scheme will run until November.
Thank you in advance!
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